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Upcoming Events 
 

On Thursday, December 21st children will enjoy our annual  

Title 1 Holiday Celebration.  Families are welcome to attend. 

A.T. Levy: 9:15 - 9:45    /    W.L. Callahan: 10:15 - 10:45 
 

Division 
 

A newborn elephant weighs about   

240 pounds. Ask your child how  

many of them it would take to equal   

an elephant’s weight. Let them weigh 

themselves, and see how many more 

times the elephant weighs than your 

child. Also, have them compare an  

elephant’s weight to other objects.   

For example, how many 5-lb. bags of 

sugar equal a baby elephant?  

Resource: 2017 Resources for Educators, Recipes for Success & 2013 Resources for Educators, Reading Connection 

Discover 
 

Discover new people. Biographies, 

autobiographies, memoirs, and         

diaries are often popular with      

youngsters. Encourage your child to 

find books about athletes, inventors,   

or presidents. Just one good story can 

get your child hooked on nonfiction. 

Don’t forget to stop by Jesse Smith Library  

if you don’t already have a library card!  

Thank you!   

Thank you to all of the families that attended our Parent Orientation  

session on November 2nd. We hope that you found the session  

informative. If you have any additional questions please do not  

hesitate to reach out to any of our Title 1 staff. 

Your Help Is Needed 
A Title 1 questionnaire will be sent home with each student whose family was not able to    

attend the orientation at the beginning of the month.  These questionnaires help to give our  

Title 1 staff a better picture of the likes and dislikes of your child.  Please return them to    

Candis Boucher as soon as possible.  If you are in need of another copy or would like one 

sent to you via email please contact Candis at boucherc@bsd-ri.net. 


